

Katherine Douglas General Public Commant

From:

Susan Shields <shields3033@netscape.net>

Sent:

Friday, September 15, 2023 11:38 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Health contract for county jails

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Attention members of the board of Santa Barbara County:

I just read the news bulletin about the board reluctantly approving an extension of the contract with Wellpath for health services despite their poor performance.

My question is: Why on earth doesn't the county look for a different provider? The grand jury has found serious failings in the system. The inmates of our jails for whose welfare the county government is responsible deserve better than that!

Susan Shields SB city resident.